Glenda Smith

I oppose the proposed new regulations. Do these regulations work with the Alaska Food Security
and Independence Task Force objectives in any way? Alaska's food security is in grave jeopardy
and I do not see how these new regulations would benefit Alaskans. I would request that DEC be
part of the solution and work with Alaskans toward food safety and security. DEC has plenty of
required regulations that are not enforced and a better use of funding might be achieved by
enforcing what's already in statute.



